
Musetta Report – February 2015 

Farm Show Hours 

I was able to finalize the Farm Show hours from September 1, 2012 through and including December 31, 
2014, thanks to Jeff’s support toward the end of last year. Individual records in Musetta have been 
adjusted to reflect the correct totals. A copy of the report for the totals was sent to Kevin W. to insure 
that the treasurer’s spreadsheets for GALA/Farm Show hours reflect the correct numbers. 

Jeff forwarded the hours worked in January to me the same day the event closed. The hour totals were 
emailed to all affected members and they had two weeks to challenge the numbers. With no response 
from the members, those numbers were logged into Musetta on February 10 and a copy of the report 
forwarded to Kevin W. for his files. 

I have also received the hours worked for the Outdoorsman’s Show this month. Members have been 
emailed with the totals and have two weeks to advise me of any questions. After that the hours will be 
logged and Kevin W. will be sent a copy of the report. 

A second “Thank You” to Jeff for the handling of the sign-ups, logging of hours and quick turn-around 
after the January and February events! Jeff’s diligence in transmitting the hours logged to me 
immediately after the events will insure accurate records for Farm Show hours going forward. 

New Members 

New contacts for all new members as of the spring semester have been created and individual accounts 
opened for them. Each member received a Musetta Newbie Guide at the first rehearsal and though I’ve 
offered to assist with navigation in the system no one has needed or requested help. 

Archival Reconstruction 

I’ve not been able to work on the archival reconstruction project as I’d hope to, but expect now have it 
completed no later than the end of March. 

 
Submitted respectfully by Terry Drew Karanen, 17 February 2015. 


